
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
With the situation as it is all around, we feel it is necessary to have a "no change" policy 
in place.  There is a system that you may use to make deposits in your child's account 
which is, www.payforit.net .  Using this account enables you to check when the student 
account is getting low and to see what they are spending their money on.  If you choose 
to use this account, you will need to contact us to get their student ID number to set it 
up.   
 
From this point forward, it will be policy to deposit all money in each student's account.  
Effective Tuesday, September 8, 2020. 
  
Remember that students in the Middle/High school are able to charge one meal; 
Elementary students may charge two meals.  It is important to send money with your 
child to pay the charge as soon as you can.  It is our goal to work with you to make this 
an enjoyable experience for your child/ren. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jenny Blankenship, 
Food Service Director 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.payforit.net/

